
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AVON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Avon Water Pollution Control 
Authority for Thursday, July 13, 2023 has been cancelled. The next 
regularly scheduled meeting is September 14, 2023. 
 

 
 
 
 

Nicole Chambers   
Nicole Chambers, Clerk 
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